
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2011-03-25 

WINDSOR 
UTILITIES 
COMMISSION 

 
 

Ms. Helga Reidel 
Chief Administrative Officer 
The City of Windsor 
350 City Hall Square 
Windsor, ON N9A 6S1 

 
Dear Ms. Reidel 

 

Re: Notice of Cessation of Fluoridation of the City of Windsor Water Supply 
 

At its special meeting of January 28, 2013, Windsor City Council adopted the recommendation by the 
Windsor Utilities Commission (W.U.C.) to cease fluoridation of the City of Windsor water supply. As an 
outcome of that resolution EnWin Utilities Ltd., acting on behalf of WUC, made application to the Ministry 
of the Environment (MOE) to make the necessary amendments to the Municipal Drinking Water Licence 
for the City of Windsor removing the requirement for the addition of fluoridating chemicals. 

 
Please be advised that on March 25, 2013 EnWin Utilities Ltd., received an amended licence from the 
MOE removing the requirement to fluoridate the Windsor water supply. Upon receipt of the amended 
licence, EnWin operating staff subsequently ceased the addition of fluoride to the water supply. 

 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
your earliest convenience. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
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EnWin Utilities Ltd. As Agent 
For The Windsor Utilities Commission 

 
John R. Wladarski 
Vice President 
519-251-7331 


